
 

Rescheduling of Board of Trustees Regular  
Meeting from June 19, 2024 to June 26, 2024 

Time: 1 P.M. 
Location: 6300 Irvington Boulevard, Houston, Texas 77022 

 
 

Due to the possibility of severe weather in Houston on Wednesday, June 19, 2024, the regularly 
scheduled June Board Meeting is being rescheduled to Wednesday, June 26, 2024 at 1 p.m.  A 
separate notice and agenda for the June 26, 2024 will be posted in accordance with the Texas Open 
Meetings Act. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
James Colbert, Jr. 
County School Superintendent 

 
 


